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Friday, February 7
At 12noon we gather at Bay-

shore Presbyterian Church 

on beautiful Bayshore Boule-

vard in Tampa to observe 

“Seventh Day Prayer”.  All 

are welcome to prayer and 

lunch. 

At 3:00PM the Presbytery is 

invited to the memorial ser-

vice for the Reverend William 

Martin “Marty” Hager who 

served the First, Dunedin, 

congregation and in a variety 

of capacities in our presby-

tery and beyond.  The memo-

rial service will be held at 

First Presbyterian Church, 

Dunedin. 

Saturday, February 8 

The Presbytery of Tampa Bay 

gathers for a Stated Meeting 

at Grace PC, Spring Hill.  

Registration starts at 

8:30AM. 

Please remember to 

download and print any hard 

copies of reports you wish to 

bring with you to Spring Hill.  

Supplemental papers will be 

available for presbyters at the 

meeting. 

Monday, February 10 

Presbytery Office Closed 

Wednesday, February 12 

The Region Chairs of COM 

meet at 9:30AM at the Pres-

bytery office. 

Thursday, February 13 

Commission on Ministry meeting 

begins at 9:30AM at the Presby-

tery office. 

Monday, February 17 

In observance of the President’s 

Day Holiday the Presbytery office 

will be closed. 

Thursday, February 20 

The Commission on Preparation 

for Ministry convenes at 1:30PM 

for a meeting at the Presbytery 

office.   

For  February 6 ,  2014  

PRESBYTERY MEETING THIS 
SATURDAY AND OTHER STUFF

For  more info:  
of f ice@pbty.com 

Possibilities for reflec-

tion and prayer and other 

opportunities for  think-

ing and doing good: 

• Please remember former

Moderator Cecelia Wil-
hite in your prayers as
she mourns the passing
of her sister Margaret.
May she and her family
and friends know the
peace of Christ that
passes all human under-
standing.

• Our heartfelt prayers of

sympathy are offered for
the family and friends of
Reverend William Martin
“Marty” Hager as they
mourn his loss.  Marty
Hager entered the church
triumphant this past week,
and we thank God for his
service in Tampa Bay Pres-
bytery.

• Good Samaritan Church,

Pinellas Park is search-
ing for part-time music
staff. Contact the church
for more info 727-544-
8558. 

• Please remember that since

Presbytery staff will be
working all day on Satur-
day, February 8, the Presby-
tery office will be closed on
Monday, February 10.
Your careful attention is
most appreciated.

• “I will bless the Lord at all

times; his praise shall con-
tinually be in my mouth.  O
magnify the Lord with me,
and let us exalt his name
together.” (Psalm 34:1,3)

TAMPA BAY E-NEWS

R E S O U RC E  C E N T E R  F E B RUA RY  S A L E S

In January, congregations  of 

fewer than 200 members 

were invited to review and 

purchase items from the Re-

source Center located at 

4704 Kelly Road in Tampa. 

For the month of February 

2014, congregations with a 

membership in the range of 

201-400 are invited to  purchase.  

Excellent printed items still remain. 

Please note carefully that Thursday 

dates for sales are February 13 

and February 20 and February 27.  

Sales are conducted from 

9:00AM—1:00PM.  There is no sale 

on Thursday, February 6.  There 

will also be a Saturday sale on the 

15th of February from 9:00AM-

1:00PM. 

If you have additional questions 

about Resource Center sales, 

please contact Sue Moore in the 

Presbytery office at 813-868-

4800 or sue@pbty.com. 

Looking ahead:  March sale 

dates are 8, 13, 20, and 27. 


